
 
 

 

 

 COVID-19 Vaccine Information Update—PLEASE READ ALL THE WAY THROUGH 
 
January 20, 2021 
 
This message is for all Bozeman Health employees and medical staff from Incident Command. 
 

Vaccination Information Update and Assistance with Phase 1B Vaccine Administration 
 
Here’s what’s happening… 
We continue to move forward with vaccine administration, and are working closely with Gallatin City 
County Health Department’s (GCCHD) community vaccine taskforce and GCCHD on planning for 
community immunization.  
 
Bozeman Health has, to date, administered 2,150 first doses of the Pfizer/BioNTech and Moderna 
vaccines. Of that total, 1,895 have been administered to employees and providers, and 255 have been 
administered to community first responders. We have administered 1,120 second doses of the Pfizer/ 
BioNTech vaccine to employees and providers. Second dose administration of the Moderna vaccine has 
begun. 
 
Bozeman Health is a point-of-dispensing (POD) for community COVID-19 vaccine administration. Our 
Incident Command planning and operations teams are working closely with GCCHD on what this will 
look like and how it will function, and as we have more finalized details to share with you, we will do so. 
Bozeman Health is also partnering with GCCHD to provide patient demographic information to help 
identify those in our community who are eligible for Phase 1B. We will continue to partner with them to 
help inform further prioritization of the 1B group based on vaccine allocations through the many 
registered providers in the county. 
 
Here’s what you need to do… 
If you are an employee on the schedule TODAY for your second dose of a COVID-19 vaccine, please go 
to the COVID-19 Immunization Clinic in the conference rooms located near the cafeteria at Deaconess 
Hospital. 
 
If you are an employee or provider who needs to start your immunization process, contact Employee 
Health to schedule your first dose at employehealthbdh@bozemanhealth.org or 414-5566. Please do 
not show up at the vaccine clinic without an appointment, as we are managing the number of doses 
being prepared based on that day’s schedule. 
 
Next week, employee vaccination clinics will be held Monday and Wednesday from 7:30 a.m. to 12:30 
p.m. Please come as early as possible that day as long as you are on the schedule; you do not need to 
wait until your exact appointment time.  
 
February 2, 2021 is the last scheduled Moderna second dose clinic. Those hours will be from 7:30 a.m. to 
4:30 p.m.  
 
Here’s why… 
Bozeman Health is committed to doing everything we can to help with continued COVID-19 vaccine 
administration to our employees and providers, as well as to our patients and community.  
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Please adhere to the above instructions regarding getting your vaccinations. We have a specific planning 
process to ensure every dose of the COVID-19 vaccine is used appropriately and that none go to waste. 
We take responsibility of the doses that we have been allotted very seriously and appreciate your help. 
 
Questions or comments? Contact IncidentCommand@bozemanhealth.org.  
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